
 
 
8 June 2017         MnW/JB 
      
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Swimming 2017-18 
 
In 2017-18 all students in Year 8 will be timetabled for a block of swimming lessons. As a 
school we are conscious of ever increasing expenses, but we are keen that swimming 
lessons continue due to the huge benefit to the students. We therefore please seek your 
assistance in terms of a contribution towards the cost at £25 per student for the academic 
year 2017-18. This will appear on your ParentPay account. 
 
Under the requirements of the Education Reform Act 1988 we can only raise the cost of this 
activity by voluntary contributions. However, this activity can only continue if the level of 
support is sufficient.  Please fill in and return the slip below to indicate whether you are willing 
to contribute and the amount of your contribution.  
 
The Leisure Centre stipulates that everyone with long hair must wear a swimming cap and it 
is advised that everybody wears goggles. Both items can be purchased at the pool or from 
most sports shops. Swimming shorts are permitted, but must not be lower than the knee.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr M Wilson 
Head of Physical Education 
 
 
Please return to: Main Office, Carre’s Grammar School 
 
I am/am not able* to make a contribution to the cost of swimming lessons  
 
I have made a contribution of £………on ParentPay towards swimming lessons for my  
 
son…………………………………….…………..  of Form………… 
 
Name………………………………………………………………. 
 
Signed…………………………………………Parent/Carer  Date …………………………………. 
 
*Please delete as appropriate 


